
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Emergency Management Department to report to the Public Safety 
Committee on the resources and approach needed to implement an emergency 
notification system comparable to top-tier systems in other cities.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


